
November 15, 2022
5:30 PM

DIFD, 400 Haig Point Road
 
 
Roll Call –Leanne Coulter, Beth McIntyre, Cathie Moore,  John  Schartner
 
Call to order
 
Pledge
 
Remarks from the Chair
 
Announcements
Nov. 20th Community Thanksgiving, please bring a dish or donation
Nov. 26th holiday market at Maryfield with music, food and 
Dec. 11th Community Christmas Parade
Dec 15th holiday show at the Firestation. 

Flu shot forms are available.  Saturday November 19th
 
2022 Committees:

Roads, Access and Easements – Roger Pinckney (Chair), Beth McIntyre

The New Motor Grader is coming. However, it was broken during transit and it is 
now awaiting repair. 
There is no date for the Prospect Road hearing. 
Redfish has filed suit against Beaufort County to stop the condemnation of the 
Melrose Landing. 
 
Tourism – Kathy Aurichio (Chair), Cathie Moore, Beth McIntyre
 
Parks – John Schartner (Chair) – 
 
DI Plan and Codes Liaison – Cathie Moore (Co-Chair), Leanne Coulter(Co-Chair)
Council will be meeting with the County Planning Department on November 16th via 
zoom to discuss the what the county is able to administer and what they can 
enforce.  They will communicate what the parameters are around the 



Codes Committee recommendation that was sent to them for review. Once DIC 
understands the parameters then we will modify the recommendation 

Special Guests 

Henry Criss – Works for HP for the last 2 months.  Has lived in Bluffton for about 22 
years.  Has worked for Palmetto Breeze and now he works for the ferry operations 
and special projects. Haig point operating ferry service since 1986.  Mr. Criss wants 
to be on top of any issues, and welcomes any information that residents might have. 

Questions /Comments – 

Ferry – Parking remains a concern for residents at Buckingham Landing.  This is 
especially true during the summer months when visitors are here.   

In the past, residents would not be turned away from the ferry without a 
reservation. However, this policy appears to have changed. This is a concern for full 
time residents during the busy season when we have visitors and boats are loaded.  

The Water taxi is available for all island residents at a reduced rate.  

Public Discussion – 3 minutes per person. 
  
Adjourned


